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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 
 
 
MEETING DATE: January 10, 2023 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Rachel Peña 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution authorizing application for and acceptance of the 

County Joint Allocation Award under the Transitional Housing 

Program (THP) Round 3 and Housing Navigation and 

Maintenance Program (HNMP) Round 1. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve the attached Resolution. 
 
FUNDING: This is a State of California Allocation Acceptance for $12,193 for THP 

Round 3 and $53,136 in HNMP Round 1 grant money. There are no county general fund 

dollars required in the Agreement.  

 

BACKGROUND: Pursuant to the following statutes: 

 Transitional Housing Program’s (THP) item 2240-102-0001 of Section 2.00 of the 

Budget Act of 2022 (Chapter 249 of the Statutes of 2022) and Chapter 11.7 

(commencing with HSC 50807) of Part 2 of Division 31 of the Health and Safety 

Code. 

 The Housing Navigation and Maintenance Program’s (HNMP) item 2240-102-0001 

of Section 2.00 of the Budget Act of 2022 (Chapter 43 of the Statutes of 2022) and 

Chapter 11.9 (commencing with HSC 50811) of Part 2 of Division 31 of the Health 

and Safety Code. 

 

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has allocated designated 

funding to counties for use by county child welfare services agencies under THP and 

HNMP. 
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It is recommended that the Board approve this item as the funds will help young adults to 

secure and maintain housing. 
 
Item Initiated and Approved by: Rachel Peña, Director of Social Services 


